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Road closure notification
Appel Street, Graceville

From 2am to 12pm Saturday 25 March 2017
As part of the Graceville station accessibility upgrade, Queensland Rail will temporarily close a section of Appel Street between Verney Road East and Evadne Street. 
This temporary road closure is required to allow for the safe completion of crane lifts. 
High vehicles are not to use Connors Street as an alternative route. 
During this time, traffic management and detour signage will be in place to direct road users around the closure. Local access will be maintained at the instruction of the traffic controller. Pedestrian access will be maintained on southbound lane side footpath. 
Queensland Rail is aware that such operations may cause temporary inconvenience to our valued neighbours.
Every effort will be made to carry out these works with minimal disruption.
Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and appreciates the local community’s cooperation during these important works.  
For traffic management enquiries contact Traffex Traffic Control Solutions 1300 787 511.
For more information about the Graceville station accessibility upgrade, please contact the project team on 1800 722 203 (free call), email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au
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